
Village Maintenance Report  

 
  

To: Mayor David Miller  

  

Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees  

  

From: Brian Gauger  

  

Date: January 30, 2025       

  

Re: January Maintenance Report  

  

  

1.General Village Maintenance:    The sander was installed on the Ford and tested.  I ordered a 

battery tender.  The batteries were removed from the woodchipper, hydraulic compressor and 

roller for the winter.  The roller battery needed to be replaced due to it being 10 years old and not 

holding a charge anymore.  There were 2 snow events, the first one we only needed to sand/salt 

the roads.  The second event was larger, we plowed and sanded/salted the roads then plowed the 

sidewalks and cleaned the driveway aprons.  Calcium was put down on the sidewalk due to the 

cold temperatures.  All vehicles were power washed and desalinated after the events to neutralize 

the salt used.  I completed the village sign and installed it on Melbourne Roads entrance.  We 

replaced the sign and post on the corner of Carlton Road and Clent Road, which was knocked 

over.  The street sweeper went out after each snow event to clean the sand that was put down.  

  

 


